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third letter of same date 

Hill to Lord Mount Stephen 
More re Adams' strange conduct, acting for Ber- 
lin. "Your cable just received as to delay in 
giving answer to Adams was received today and 
[I] replied that we had notified Mr Adams that 
we would agree to change as to sinking fund and 
such additional guarantee as might be necessary 
to caryy out London agreement, provided we are 
reimbursed for such increase." 
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